
Stanton School
Thursday, March 21, 2024

—--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

● There are just TWOmore days to order a 23-24 Stanton yearbook! Don’t
wait! Sorry, but we cannot accept any late orders. Yearbooks are $20.00
and can be ordered online through Skyward Family Access or by turning in
an order form to the office with cash or a check.

● Good luck to the Scholastic Bowl teamwho have a homemeet today at 4:15.
● Books for Free Day is today during both lunch periods. Stop by the table

and pick up a free book!
● If you signed up for the first session of the cooking class todaywith Chef

Collins, meet in Mr. Sefcik’s office after school.
● If youmissed the student council meeting this morning, there is one after

school today until 4:30 in Mrs. Livesay’s classroom.
● Attention 8th graders: Turn in your Class of 2024 t-shirt order to the office

by Friday, April 5. If you need another order form, check your email or pick
one up from the Information Table.

● A huge shout out to Meriah Rico, Veni Pena, and Isabela Adelizzi who have
completed 100% of their iReady lessons! Way to go girls!

● Tomorrow is Spirit Day and in honor of baseball season kicking off soon,
wear your favorite baseball jersey.

● If you have lost ormisplaced something please check the Lost and Found
Box. All unclaimed itemswill be donated to charity on Friday, March 22

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

#143 Means I Love You and Go Foxes!!


